
 Upminster Methodist Church 
8 June 2025

No Zoom
Link today

This week let us pray 

for those students in
their final weeks of GCSE
and A level exams, that
they will continue to
study hard

for those leaving school,
college or University that
they may find work

for those known to us
who are suffering ill
health, recovering from
operations or waiting for
tests and appointments.

Sunday 15 June

10am - Morning Worship is being led by Rev Rohama 
and will include the Sacrament of Holy Communion

7pm - Contemplative Worship on Zoom
 

7pm zoom
link

Sunday 8 June

10am - All Age Worship led by Rev Robert Maginley
there will be no zoom this morning

7pm - Contemplative Worship on Zoom

Church Flowers

The church flowers this week have been
 donated by Sheila Toon

Annual Church Meeting

The Annual Church Meeting will take place after a short  
10am Service on 

Sunday June 22nd  
The morning worship and ACM will be led by 

Rev Eleanor Jackson
Tea, coffee and pastries will be served before the meeting
begins, as well as the formalities there will also be time for
discussions as we complete our Church Missional Review

together.

Please come along, everyone is very welcome!

https://zoom.us/j/91004517922?pwd=j7bJxlZdpNabuGtxXaIjgdnWCi4Khi.1


Church Family News!

Congratulations to Rev Rohama on the birth of her first grandchild last week.  Rohama’s
daughter gave birth to a baby girl, Xuri, on Sunday 25 May.  Our congratulations to Zarah and

Xavier, mother and baby are doing well and the whole family are enjoying those first baby
cuddles!

Many congratulations to Jenny and David Smy who celebrate their 65  Wedding
Anniversary this week.  We hope they have a wonderful time celebrating with their family.

th

We are delighted to hear that Carole Webb is now home from hospital following a recent
knee operation.  Carole thanks everyone for their cards and good wishes.  We wish Carole a

speedy recovery.

Lower Thames Crossing New Meeting

Wednesday 11 June 3pm - 8pm

A meeting for local residents has been arranged by the Lower Thames Crossing organisation
on Wednesday 11th June from 3-8pm at Upminster Methodist Church

. As you know this has been given the go-ahead from the Government and will affect our area
while it is being constructed.

 The purpose of the meeting is to provide an opportunity for the local community to gain
greater understanding of the next steps in the project process by answering any questions

they may have .

Please pass this information on to all who may be interested .



Contact details and Further Information

Rev Rohama Asif
revrohama@yahoo.com

Penny Masters - 01708 769517
pennymasters12@aol.com

Facebook:  www.facebook.com/upminstermethodist

Website:  upminstermethodistchurch.org

To submit event details or news for the weekly newsletter, please send the information to
upminster.newsletter@gmail.com by Friday morning. Thank you.

Contactless Card Machine

We have a card machine set up at the back of the Church.  This allows you to donate to
Church funds without having to use cash.  

All you need to do is select your amount, tap your card and you can Gift Aid your donation too!

The URL for the Dona website to make gifts to UMC is:
 https://donate.mydona.com/upminster-methodist-church

 The QR code to do the same is:

Circuit Dates for your Diary

3rd July - Circuit Meeting at Hornchurch at 7.30pm
6th July - Rev Jongi's leaving service at Wesley's Chapel at 4pm

13th July - Circuit BBQ at CMOP at 4.30pm
19th July - EDI training at Upminster at 9.30am

please see information about this on the next page

Link to Hope 2025

This month we ask if you can please donate these items;

pens, pencils and colouring books 

and place them in the box under the table in the welcome area at the back of the church.
 

http://www.facebook.com/upminstermethodist
http://www.upminstermethodistchurch.org/
https://donate.mydona.com/upminster-methodist-church


Strawberry
Cream Tea

Saturday 5  Julyth

2.00 - 4.00pm

at
Upminster Methodist Church

Raising money for 



 
To book a place on the training on 19th

July, please contact Peter at
romfordcircuit.adm@gmail.com 

 

Equality, Diversity and Inclusion (EDI) 
training needs to be completed by most 

holders of roles within the church. 

In person training will be delivered
on 19th July, 9.30am to 4.00pm
(maximum) at Upminster MC,

Hall Lane, Upminster, RM14 1AE. 

mailto:romfordcircuit.adm@gmail.com
mailto:romfordcircuit.adm@gmail.com

